
 

NEWS RELEASE 
North Olympic Library System 

2210 South Peabody Street 

Port Angeles, WA  98362 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Date:  October 4, 2016 

Contact: Pam Force, West End Youth Services Librarian 

360.374.6402; youth@nols.org 

Re:    Kindergarten Storytime at the Clallam Bay Branch Library 

 

 

Kindergarten Storytime for children between the ages of four and six will resume at 1:30pm on 

Tuesday, October 18, at the Clallam Bay branch of the North Olympic Library System (NOLS). 

This free program will occur at 1:30pm every third Tuesday from October 18 through May 

16, 2017 (there will be no program in December). Storytimes at NOLS feature rhymes, music, 

crafts, dancing, and the best books for young children.   

 

Activities such as talking, reading, playing, and singing play an important role in early childhood 

development, which is why they are included in all Library storytimes. These activities support 

essential skill development and encourage children to interact with their caregivers and peers in 

a fun, literacy-rich environment. “Storytimes are fun and dynamic, and help promote a love of 

reading while offering opportunities for kids to learn key language skills,” Youth Services 

Librarian Pam Force said. 

 

For more information about storytimes and other programs for youth, visit www.nols.org, 

contact West End Youth Services Librarian Pam Force at 360.963.2414, or send an email to 

youth@nols.org. The Clallam Bay Branch Library is located at 16990 Highway 112 in Clallam 

Bay. 
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